
The Friends' 
Committee 

Welcome 

This leaflet has been 
compiled to give you 
some information about 
the Hevingham Primary 
Friends Committee.  

What the Committee have provided 

Over the years the Committee has provided the school with 
many additional things that the school would otherwise not 
have been able to provide. In some cases it would have 
required contributions from parents  

Here are just some of them: 
Nov 2014 - Hevingham & Marsham Theatre Trip (Yr1/2) 
& Bewilderwood Trip coach (R/Yr1) £260 

Jan 2015 - Castle Trip (Yr3-6) £139 

Feb 2015 - Sealife Centre Coach (R/Yr1) £215.50 

Mar 2015 - Samba Classes (Yr5) £80 

Mar 2015 - Shed for storage £226 

May 2015 - Sainsburys Centre (Yr3/4) £230 

None of this would be possible without the 
fundraising we do and most importantly the 
support from the families who attend.

How we raise money 

All of our money is raised through 
Fundraising events that we run. Some of 
the more popular events are: 

* Christmas Disco 
* Bingo 
* Summer BBQ 
* Cake Sales 
* End of term party 
* Easter hunt 

If you have any ideas for future 
fundraising, please let us know, we 
are always keen for new ideas.



Why do we have a friends committee? 

We are fortunate at Hevingham Primary to 
have a Committee that is an integral part of 
the school, and has been for many years. 
Over the last few years Friends have raised 
thousands of pounds which have been spent 
on equipment and resources to enhance your 
children's education experience and the 
school's resources and facilities. 

The Committee is also about much more than 
just fundraising - it exists to provide closer 
links between home and school and brings 
teachers, parents and pupils closer together 
socially!

Annual General Meeting (AGM) 

Our AGM is held at the beginning 
of each academic year and 
provides an opportunity for all 
parents to come along and hear in 
more detail about the work of the 
Friends; events we have run, money 
raised and how the money has been 
spent. It is also the occasion when 
we elect new Committee members. 

For the school to continue 
benefitting from the Friends, new 
members will be required for 
September 2015

Role of the committee  

The Committee comprises of a Chair, 
Treasurer and Secretary plus a group of 
Parents, Grand Parents and Carers. 
Committee meetings are held approximately 
once per term (more frequently when planning 
an event). 

How to get involved 

Everyone is welcome and encouraged to 
come along to a meeting. However, if you 
can't attend a meeting it doesn't matter, leave 
your details with the school office or come 
and talk to a Friend . (List on school notice 


